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January 21, 2011

TO: All Senators
FROM: Senator Robert D. Robbins@'

SUBJECT: Invitation for Co-Sponsorship
Mercer County Veterans Highway

In the near future, I will be re-introducing Senate Bill 1072 of the previous
legislative session that would designate Route 62 in Mercer County as the Mercer County

Veterans Highway.

I believe service to our country in both war and peace deserves to be remembered
by those who will be utilizing this highway on a daily basis.

If you wish to cosponsor this legislation, please call my office at 787-1322 or
email Chris Yniguez of my staff at cyniguez@pasen.gov.



